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Dear Members 

 
Who can believe that this is the second to last newsletter for 2019………? 
 
It has generally been a great week on the bowling green across the board and it is also terrific to 
see both of our women’s teams doing very well. At practice last week for the women, 6 new women 
started coaching with Peter Hodgson and his assistant John Binks-Williams. Let’s keep up the good 
work until the break. 
 
Completion of our Hall 
Don’t the clubrooms look great? I know a few of you are a tad dubious about the colour but all agree 
the clubrooms look refreshed and the new lettering on the front certainly stands out. We are coming 
to the finish line of the upgrade and if you would like to see what has been planned to complete the 
hall Ian Campbell has put up a “scope of work” on our communication board. We are still waiting to 
hear about the air-conditioning so hopefully we will receive some good news before Christmas. 
 
New Members 
Another 2 lovely people have joined our club as Associate members.  A h-u-g-e 
welcome to Alan Perry and Derek Witt. Another fantastic fact for you; 23 
Associate members have become Full Members in the last 12 months.  
 
Sharing the Load 
A small group of Board members has committed to identifying a number of roles in 
the club that need different members to pick up so we can share the load across 
more members. We may be approaching some of you to see if you could help out. At 
one club nearby, every member is expected to do something within the club.   
 
Club Championships 
We are asking you to respect the timelines in the Club Championships as far as possible. If you can’t 
keep to the timelines, please speak with Barry Hanna as we understand that unforeseen 
circumstances happen. Good luck everyone and keep your eye on the booking sheet on the 
communication ledge as there are some exciting games coming up. 
 
 

http://www.beaumontbowlingclub.org.au/


2 | P a g e  

 

 
 
 
 
Evacuation Signs 
Our new evacuation signs have now been completed and placed on the noticeboard in the hall, in the 
kitchen and on our communication wall. Thank you to Stephen Henderson from Arbitare Designs for 
doing this for us. 
 
Plastic Free 
We have purchased new paper cups to eliminate the plastic cups. We are asking members to either 
bring a water bottle or use the same cup for the day. We will place a note by the water coolers for 
visitors as well. 
                                                                                                
Christmas Dinner, Raffle and Donations 
Gee, the title says it all. We have reached 100 for the Christmas dinner, the raffle is 
ticking along nicely and now we need some donations. We have had 2 hams and 
turkey breast donated already, which is just fantastic! 
 
 
 
We have a very busy week ahead with our tournament so this newsletter is short and sweet. 
 

Regards 
Leonie   


